DECATUR COUNTY COUNCIL
July 20, 2010

The Decatur County Council opened their July 20, 2010 meeting with the following present; Ernest Gauck, President,
Larry Meyer, Rheadawn Metz, Geneva Hunt, Rose Hellmich, Kenneth Hooten and Kenny Owens.

Mrs. Hunt moved to approve the June Meeting Minutes and Mr. Hooten seconded motion, motioned carried.

Mr. Gauck asked Mr. Meyer how the Vernon Fork Water District is progressing. Meetings are being held monthly and
projects are continuing to be discussed.

Ms. Weber went over the tentative budget calendar for August Meetings.

With no further business to come before the Council, Mrs. Hellmich made a motion to adjourn, Mr Hooten seconded,
meeting adjourned.

Ernest J Gauck, President
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